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The newly expanded Committee met at the end of May, and I was elected to serve as 
Chairman for one more year.  The full list is shown below:- 
 

Chairman – Robert MacAndrew 
Treasurer – Roland Masset 
Minutes Secretary – Jenny Powell 
Hall Manager - Harry Wickens 
Deputy Hall Manager – Chris Brier 
Membership Secretary – Jenny Allan 

Programme Secretary – Chris Beynon 
Assistant Programme Secretary – Celia 
Rust 
Publicity Secretary - Jean Wickens 
Volunteer Co-ordinator – Gillian Cameron 

 
New programme 

 
Celia Rust has arranged another very promising programme, two copies of which are 
enclosed.  The season starts on 2nd October with a welcome return visit by Lee Farmer.  
Last time he took us up Kilimanjaro.  This time we are off to Western Nepal. 
 
We shall also be holding our Members’ Social Evening on 6th November.  Further 
information will follow, but please put the date in your diary now. 
 
Please give the extra copy of the programme to a friend or relation who might be 
interested in coming to our talks. 
 

Request for help 
 
Once again the Membership Renewal / Application form is asking you to indicate 
whether or not you could help with a variety of jobs on Club nights.  We had a good 
response last year, and, hopefully, this will continue.  Please see overleaf for details of 
these jobs. 
 

    Destinations Page 
 
If you have access to the internet, have you ever looked at the Destinations page on 
the Club’s website, where members share their pictures and travel experiences?  We 
should very much like to add some new ones.  If you are interested, please contact 
Harry and Jean Wickens by e-mail at the address shown on the website. 
 
I hope you are having a good summer, despite the very mixed weather, and will enjoy 
some travelling.   We shall look forward to welcoming you back to the Club in October.   
 
Robert MacAndrew 
Chairman 

 


